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December 18, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Buchanan Community Schools Family, 
 
This afternoon, the Governor held a press conference providing updates to the epidemic order issued by Michigan 
Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS).  During the update, MDHHS Director Robert Gordon, has 
permitted public schools in conducting in-person instruction of pupils prekindergarten through grade 12 beginning 
December 21, 2020. 
 
Buchanan High School students will be allowed back for in-person instruction when we resume break on 
January 4th, 2021.  
 
Just to clarify, this means students that attend all BCS schools will resume in-person classes on January 4, 2021. 
If your student is currently remote with a Buchanan teacher, or enrolled in the Buchanan Virtual Academy, your 
child will continue learning as scheduled and will not be returning to the physical classroom at this time. 
 
We urge everyone to continue to practice social distancing and wearing a mask as these strategies are effective and will 
help decrease the spread.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. By working together, we will get through these challenging times.  
 
Educationally yours, 
 

 
Patricia Robinson 
Superintendent 
 


